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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As a community based, volunteer led association St Bronagh’s GAA wishes to ensure that the GAA is a place where we can feel we all belong, where as many as possible participate in Gaelic games and culture for as long as possible.  As you may be aware St Bronagh’s GAA has also recently been accredited as a ‘GAA Healthy Club’ and we have a Healthy Club committee that is bringing forward several new initiatives which seek to promote the health and wellbeing of not only our members but also for the wider community that we serve.  We want St Bronagh’s GAA to be a hub for health for the whole community.

To support this, one of the new initiatives we intend to introduce is the ‘GAA for All’ initiative for children and young people in our community.  This initiative is aimed at those who may have additional needs or who might generally have difficulty engaging in mainstream Club teams.  The focus of this initiative will be to assist with ball skills, co-ordination, and exercise, but mostly to provide the opportunity for the children and young people to have fun and enjoyment, in a safe and inclusive environment, enabling them to participate and play a key role within their local GAA club.

To commence this initiative, we are planning to have a taster session for children and young people who may be interested in participating in this programme.  The taster session will be offered as part of a planned family fun day of celebration on Sunday 25th September 3 – 5pm for the GAA’s National Inclusive Fitness week in Pettit Park, Rostrevor.  We would therefore welcome any parents/guardians and children that might be interested in attending and participating in this taster session.

We hope to see as many of you there as possible where your child can try Gaelic games and consider joining up to the ‘GAA for All’  initiative or our other football teams going forward.     

Stay tuned to our social media channels for more information on this upcoming event.    

Yours sincerely


Martin Daly
_____________
Chairperson
St Bronagh’s GAA
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